
Southgate Board of Education Meeting 
May 10, 2018 

Special Education & Preschool Update 
 
 

1.  Striving Reader Grant 

 Completed surveys for parents, students and teachers as a piece of the literacy 
audit 

 Have met to review intervention materials  

 Drafting out a Literacy Plan 
2.  Applying for the Preschool Collaboration Grant Tier 3  ($75,000) 
3. Preschool Graduation was May 3rd in the auditorium.  14 graduates and 58 adults 

attended.  The Preschool Carnival was held on the playground immediately following.  
There were 48 children and 54 adults in attendance. 

4. Preschool Screening is May 14th.  We will be screening all 3 year olds with suspected 
delays. 

5. Preschool is over for the year.  Now working on meetings, home visits, sanitizing, and 
ordering materials to finish up the Tier 2 grant. 

6. We are elbow deep in KPREP! 
7. End of year reports for KDE. 

 

 


